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Law Office of
  Richard A. Finnigan          
    Richard A. Finnigan                 2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW	             Candace Shofstall 
        (360) 956-7001                 Olympia, Washington 98512		     Legal Assistant
rickfinn@localaccess.com				              (360) 753-7012
	                                                                                   candaces@localaccess.com
	  

September 24, 2014



VIA E-FILING

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:	Hood Canal Telephone Co., Inc. - Fifth Revision of Sheet No. 2 Canceling Fourth Revision of Sheet No. 2; First Revision of Sheet No. 6 Canceling Original Sheet No. 6; Fourth Revision of Sheet No. 107 Canceling Third Revision of Sheet No. 107

Dear Mr. King:

	Attached you will find the above-referenced tariff sheets.  The purpose of this filing is to add Number Retention Service. In addition, there is a clean-up of a few outdated references in the General Subject Index: (1) the reference to basic local exchange access line service sheets are changed from 102-111 to 102-105; and (2) Optional Calling Service:  TOLL-PAC, Outside Plant (OSP) Line Connection Work Charge, Party-Line Service--Use of, Private Line Service and Channels and Public Telephone Service are being removed from the General Subject Index because they are no longer located on the listed sheets.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]	The undersigned has authority to issue and file sheets on behalf of Hood Canal Telephone Co., Inc.
	
	Thank you for your attention to this matter.

							Sincerely,



							RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs
Enclosures

cc:	Client (via e-mail)	
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